
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, AUGUST 27, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

OUR TICKET SALES FOR THE BOOTH BROTHERS CONCERT AT WAUSAU EAST HIGH ON 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 19 ARE STARTING TO PICK UP. THAT’S AN ENCOURAGING THING. 

I WAS TALKING WITH SOMEONE YESTERDAY WHO TOLD ME OF A CONVERSATION THEY 

HAD HAD WITH SOMEONE REGARDING THE CONCERT. THEY HAD NOT ORDERED TICKETS 

BECAUSE THEY HAD HEARD THEY WERE $50 EACH. I KNOW THERE ARE A LOT OF PEOPLE 

WHO WOULD PAY $50 TO GO HEAR THE BOOTH BROTHERS. BUT, OUR TICKETS ARE NOT 

PRICED THAT HIGH. OUR HIGHEST PRICED TICKET IS FOR A RESERVED, ARTIST CIRCLE 

SEAT UP FRONT AND CENTER. THOSE SELL FOR $25 EACH. THE OUTSIDE, UP FRONT 

SECTIONS SELL FOR $15. AND THE SEATS IN THE BACK SECTIONS OF THE PERFORMING 

ARTS CENTER ARE ONLY $10. TRUTH BE TOLD, THERE ISN’T A BAD SEAT IN THE HOUSE.  

THE CONCERT IS LESS THAN A MONTH AWAY SO I ENCOURAGE YOU TO GET YOUR 

TICKETS SOON. YOU CAN ORDER THEM ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG OR BY PHONE, DURING 

REGULAR OFFICE HOURS, AT 920-842-2900. DON’T MISS THIS YEAR’S BOOTH BROTHERS 

CONCERT. THIS YEAR IN WAUSAU AT WAUSAU EAST HIGH SCHOOL ON THURSDAY, 

SEPTEMBER 19. 

THAT’S JUST A FEW DAYS BEFORE WE HEAD FOR THE NATIONAL QUARTET CONVENTION 

IN PIGEON FORGE TN WHERE WE’LL GET TO HEAR THEM AND MANY OTHER GROUPS ON 

THE MAIN STAGE. BY THE WAY, WE STILL HAVE 4 SEATS AVAILABLE FOR THE NQC TRIP. 

DETAILS AT WRVM.ORG OR REGISTER BY CALLING 920-842-2900.  

WE ARE JUST 5 DAYS AWAY FROM THE START OF THIS YEAR’S BIRTHDAY LETTER 

MONTH. YES, IT BEGINS DURING THE LABOR DAY WEEKEND. IT’S TIME TO SHARPEN 

YOUR PENCIL, PUT YOUR THINKING CAP ON AND START PUTTING THOUGHTS TO PAPER. 

OR FINGERS TO THE KEYBOARD. THERE ARE A NUMBER OF DIFFERENT WAYS TO 

PARTICIPATE. OF COURSE, THE TRIED AND TRUE WAY OF WRITING A LETTER ON PAPER, 

ANY PAPER, AND MAILING IT TO US. YOU CAN EMAIL US. THAT ADDRESS IS SIMPLY 

‘WRVM@WRVM.ORG’. IF YOU VISIT OUR WEBSITE, YOU CAN LEAVE YOUR LETTER IN 

OUR GUESTBOOK. AND FOR THOSE WHO COORDINATE THE TIMING OF GIFTS TO OUR 

LETTER MONTHS, YOU CAN DO BOTH ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG. CLICK ON THE LINK, 

“DONATE TO WRVM” AND WRITE YOUR LETTER IN THE COMMENTS BOX. HOWEVER YOU 

CHOOSE TO WRITE, WE’D ENJOY HEARING FROM YOU DURING LETTER MONTH. AND 

HOWEVER YOU CHOOSE TO GIVE, WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT TO STAY ON THE AIR.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


